
FAMILY
NEWSLETTER
Saturday Program

We look forward to seeing you
December 14, 2024 on campus! 

Please arrive to the Koury Business
Center (KOBC) by 8:45AM to allow
time for check-in. After check-in,
scholars and Rho Families will
gather in KOBC 101 for morning
meeting at 9:00AM. 

All Scholars & Rho Families

December 2024

Parking
Parking is available in the
Colonnades lot behind KOBC -
you cannot park in the admissions
lot or The Inn at Elon parking lot.
These are reserved spaces and
parking there could result in your
car being towed. On the day of the
program, scholars or families may
call 336-404-5366 for help
navigating campus, if needed. 

Rho Scholars & Families
Don’t forget to bring you FSA ID
and required documents for the
FAFSA Support Event. 

SCHOLARS MUST CHECK-IN
WITH THEIR PHONEIX CARD

Annoucements

We need your help finding the
next cohort of Elon Academy
Scholars - the Upsilon class! Help
us spread the word about Elon
Academy to Alamance County
9th grade students and their
parents. Applications are due by
January 31, 2025.

We will have postcards at our next
Saturday Program for you to pass
out to help us in spreading the
word about Elon Academy.

New Scholars Needed

Winter Break
Elon University is closed for winter
break the week of December 25th
through January 1st, 2025. EA staff
will be out of the office during that
time. 

Attendance
Moving forward,
parents/guardians of students
who arrive late or fail to attend a
Saturday Program will receive a
notification via Remind that
Saturday morning.  


